
Advice for Units Submitting Criteria 
 
Your faculty colleagues who work on the Unit Criteria Committee look forward to 
reviewing your documents. The criteria to be reviewed may include those submitted every 
five (5) years pursuant to Blue Book regulations.  They may also include those proposed by 
units for revision at other times.  Special unit criteria may add to the standard template 
that is drawn from the Blue Book (available at the bottom of the page at 
http://www.uaf.edu/provost/promotion-tenure/unit-peer-criteria/) but may not alter its 
language or formatting.  
 
The committee works hard to make the review process run as efficiently as possible, and 
offers the following suggestions to facilitate review of your documents: 
 

1) Units submitting criteria for review by the committee should communicate with the 

http://www.uaf.edu/provost/promotion-tenure/unit-peer-criteria/
http://www.uaf.edu/uafgov/faculty-senate/meetings/

